

9th July 2021

# **NEWSLETTER**



### Congratulations to our Stars of the Week



Class 1: George for designing an amazing chocolate land at the top of The Faraway Tree and writing a super sentence about it!

Oliver for some fantastic outdoor learning during our forest school afternoon!

<u>Class 2:</u> Jimbob for trying really hard to improve the presentation of his work. He now takes more pride in his work, which is great.

Emily Gerrard for her effort in maths lessons over the past half-term. Emily's confidence has grown, which is really pleasing to see!

Congratulations to all the children who were awarded swimming certificates in school today.



Well done to Megan, Lucy and Maria who are the first children to be awarded the new reading award certificates



Congratulations to Jasmine and her family on the birth of Alexander James earlier this week.



Happy Birthday wishes to Seth who was 11 on Thurs 8th July and Ella who will be 7 on Saturday 10th July..



We pray for Jimbob, Maria and Josh who will be receiving their first holy communion tomorrow Saturday 10th July along with Sam and Ben from the parish. Huge thanks to Mrs Robinson, Mrs Larkin and Fr Sony who have guided the children through their preparation.

## School Trip—Tuesday 13th July

Please can all permission slips be sent back into school on Monday, thank you. Lunch packaging should be disposable and no fizzy drinks are allowed. Children should be in school uniform with sun cream applied before they come to school and a sun hat may be needed looking at the weather forecast.

#### **Forest School Day**

A massive thank you to Mrs Jones for delivering the forest school day on Tuesday all the children and staff thoroughly enjoyed it.

## Universal Free School Meals (Reception Year 1 & Year 2)

Please send reply slips into school if you wish your child to have a universal free school meal (packed lunch) in September.

# <u>Minibus</u>

All parents who requested the use of the minibus in September should have received an email this week informing them of the days that the school can accommodate their child/children. If you have not received an email please contact school.

Fri 16th July 9.15

Leavers Assembly (this will take place outside with the whole school and Yr 6 parents only, if it rains then assembly will inside with sadly no parents invited)

1.30 School closes for Summer (minibus will run at 1.30pm)

School re-opens for children on Thursday 2nd September 2021